
Norfolk’s Cancer Charity 

Big C 

Norwich Research Park 

Norwich 

Tuesday, December 20, 2016 

To the secretary, Stalham Farmers’ Club 

Dear Mr Pollitt, 

I am writing to express my sincere thanks to you and all at the Stalham Farmers’ Club for 

your kind and very generous donation of £2,000 to Big C. 

All of us here very much appreciate your support. 

Your kind gift will go towards helping someone get treatment in their local hospital; help in a 

scientific break-through or help us reach someone who is dealing with their diagnosis. 

The kindness and hard work of people like yourselves is how we make such a great 

difference. 

Best wishes 

Lauren Self. 

 


